
CASHLESS SYSTEM IMPLEMENTED ON DRUMMOND ISLAND FERRY 

 

 

Drummond Island Residents 

CREDIT/DEBIT ARE NOW THE PREFERRED PAYMENT ON THE FERRY. We encourage all 
customers to use credit/debit cards to pay to cross the ferry. The crew will remind customers of 
the preferred system. Please be patient during this transition. If you would like to utilize your 
credit cards and you would like to purchase ticket books with a credit card you can let the 
deckhand know and he can do it from the island side 

AN ALL CASHLESS SYSTEM WILL BEGIN APRIL 8, 2020. 

We realize this change may be an inconvenience for many of our customers, but eliminating the 
handling of cash between customers and the crew is one more way we can help slow the 
spread of the COVID-19 virus. Thank you for your patience and understanding. We look forward 
to working with you on this endeavor. 

 


